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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 2143 

 
 
In the Matter of  

 
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
OREGON, 
 
Investigation into Resource Adequacy in 
Oregon. 
 
____________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
REQUEST FOR SERVICE LIST CHANGE 
OF SWAN LAKE NORTH HYDRO, LLC 
AND FFP PROJECT 101, LLC  

 
 Swan Lake North Hydro, LLC and FFP Project 101, LLC1 (together, the “Projects”), are 

intervenors in the above-captioned proceeding.2  The Projects file this request to change the service 

list in this proceeding to replace one of the designated representatives on behalf of the Projects.  

Accordingly, please replace Nathan Sandvig as a representative for the Projects with Michael 

Rooney.  Mr. Rooney’s contact information is as follows: 

Michael Rooney 
Vice President, Rye Development 
830 NE Holladay St. 
Portland, OR 97232 
(412) 400-4186 
michael@ryedevelopment.com  

  

 

For clarity, the Projects request that the other intervenor on their behalf, Chris Zentz, remain on 

the designated service list for this proceeding.  

 
1 FFP Project 101, LLC is developing the Goldendale Energy Storage Project, as noted in the Draft License 
Application submitted to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission in Docket No. P-14861. 
2 Petitions to Intervene Granted for Limited Purposes, Ruling, UM 2143, issued March 19, 2021 (granting Swan 
Lake and FFP Project 101’s petition to intervene for limited purposes). 
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Dated this 3rd day of November, 2021. 

Respectfully submitted,  

      /s/ Chris Zentz    

      Chris Zentz 
      Van Ness Feldman, LLP 
      1191 Second Ave., Suite 1800 
      Seattle, WA 98101 
      (206) 829-1806 
      cdz@vnf.com  
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